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Today's Rotary Foundation Minute is about a particular Area of Focus - Peacebuilding and Conflict 
Prevention. The link I reference below that you can use to register is 
here: https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZApfu-oqzkoH9D_-gOfdaN2cb9AKRuqteNl 
  
Rotary Foundation Minute 
From PDG Zoë Vandermeulen, Rotary District 7170 Foundation Chair: 
As you may know, The Rotary Foundation has seven areas of focus that determine where money and 
effort is directed. One area is Peacebuilding and Conflict Prevention. I think we can all agree that 
peacebuilding is more important than ever in a world that seems increasingly divided and siloed. I'd like 
to share with you that next week (on February 21 at 6PM) you will have the opportunity to learn more 
about this important area of focus from Rotary Foundation leadership and Peace Fellows. Your club 
leadership has the link you can use to register for this webinar and I hope you will join. 
  
Until next week  
 
PDG Zoë 
 
Zoë van der Meulen  
Rotary District 7170 Foundation Chair 
Rotary Club of Unadilla, NY  
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